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thehigh sheriff of the county of Philadelphia,in the common
gaol of thesaid county,Or to the keeper of the gaol in the
said county,anythingin the saidactto which this is asupple-
ment,to thecontraryin anywisenotwithstanding.

PassedFebruary 9, 1734. RecordedL. B. No. 2, p. 232, etc.

CHAPTERMLX VIII.

AN ACT FOR ANNEXING- PART OF WESTMORELAND COUNTY TO THE
COUNTY OF FAYETTE.

(SectionI, P. L.) Whereasthe inhabitan(sof that part of
Weatmorelandcounty,circumscribedby Fayettecountyon the
west,on the eastby part of Bedford countyand on thenorth
by part of Westmorelandcounty; haverepresentedto the as-
semblyof this commonwealthby their petition,theremotedis-
tancethey maybe left from theseatof justice,andtheincon-
siderablesize of thenew county:

Forremedywhereof:
[SectionI.] (SectionII, P. L.) Beit enactedandit is hereby

enactedby theRepresentativesof theFreemenof theCommon-
wealthof Pennsylvaniain GeneralAssemblymet, andby the
authority of the same,That all that part of Westmoreland
county,beginningat the mouthof Jacob’screek,thenceup the
main branchof the said creekto Cherry’smill; thencealong
the roadleadingto Jones’mill, until thesameshall intersect
the line of Bedford county; thencesouthwesterlyby the line
of Bedford county aforesaid, until the same intersectsthe
Youghioghenyriver; thencedownthesaidriver to theplaceof
beginning; be and the sameis hereby annexedto the said
countyof Fayette;andto all intentsandpurposesconstituted
a part of thesame.

[SectionII.] (SectionIII, P. L.) And be it further enacted
by the authority aforesaid,That the inhabitantsof all that
partof Westmorelandcounty,by this act annexedto thesaid
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countyof Fayette,shall at all timeshereafterhaveandenjoy
all andsingularthejurisdictions,powers,rights, libertiesand
privilegeswhatsoever,whichtheinhabitantsof Fayettecounty,
orthattheinhabitantsof anyothercountywithin this state,do,
may or oughtto enjoyby any charterof privileges,orthelaws
of this state;or by anyotherwaysandmeanswhatsoever.

PassedFebruary17, 1784. RecordedL. B. No. 2, p. 223, ptc.

CHAPTERMLXIX.

AN ACT TO ESTABLISH AND CONFIRM THE TITLE OF RICHARD GARPI-
NER IN A CERTAIN LOT AND TENEMENT THEREONERECTED,AND
SITUATED IN THE CITY OF PHILADELPHIA.

(Section I, P. L.) WhereasRichardGardinerof the city of
Philaàelphia,yeoman,bathrepresentedby his petitionto this
generalassemly,that his title to a certainlot with atenement
thereonerected,situatedon the west side of Front streetbe-
tweenSassafrasand Vine streets,in thesaid city, containing
in breadthon thesaid Front streetfifteen feet, and in length
ordepthtwo hundredandthirteenfeet,boundedeastwardwith
Front street aforesaid,southwardwith a messuageand lot
late of William Fisher, deceased,westwardwith the lot late
of JoshuaTittery, deceased,and northwardwith the messuage
and groundlate of MessieursWhite and Taylor; is rendered
defective,by the lossof onecertaindeedof conveyancefor the
same,from PheobeHawkins,widow andadministratrixof Wil-
liam Hawkins, formerlyof thesaid city, deceased,unto Sarah
Gardiner,thegrandmotherof thepetitioner;the lossof which
saiddeedbathbeenmadeappearto a committeeof this house
appointedto hearthecaseof thepetioner:

- (SectionII, P. L.) And whereas,agreeableto the reportof
the said committee,and in compliancewith the order of this
house,madethe tenth day of November,one thousandsevefl
hundredandeighty-three,thesaidRichard0-ardinerbathgiven
full noticeof his applicationto this house,in thepremises:


